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To whom it may concern, 
 
The 45-day public review period for the Tracy Costco Depot Annex Project Draft Environmental 
Impact Report (Draft EIR) commenced on September 16, 2022 and will end on October 31, 2022 
for interested individuals and public agencies to submit written comments on the document. 
The City of Tracy is the lead agency for this Project. 
On Friday, September 16, 2022, the Tracy Costco Depot Annex Project Draft EIR, Notice of 
Completion (NOC), Notice of Availability (NOA), and Summery Form were uploaded to the 
CEQASubmit portal. The previous version of the NOA, which was submitted on September 16, 
2022, did not include the following information regarding a public hearing for the Project which 
will occur: 

PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING DRAFT EIR: In addition to the opportunities to comment 
on the Draft EIR mentioned above, if you wish to provide verbal comments, the 
Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing to receive comments. The 
public hearing will be held on October 12, 2022, at 7:00p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as possible, in the Tracy Council Chambers, 333 Civic Center Plaza. 

Page two (2) of the NOA was corrected to include the public hearing information. No other 
portions of the NOA were revised. The corrected NOA was provided to the State Clearinghouse, 
Office of Planning and Research, on October 10, 2022. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Genevieve Federighi 
Associate Planner 
 
Attachment 1: Final NOA for the Tracy Costco Depot Annex Project Draft EIR 
 


